Helen M Carrillo

It seems that recycling would go better if you or whomever is in charge, sent out a compliance
officer once in a while. I have seen people stuff their yard waste into the re-cycle bucket and of
course plastic bags galore and whole cardboard boxes which the yearly card tells how they should
be broken down and taped and so forth. People obviously do not know what "Not in the street"
means either and a reminder could be helpful. Solid waste is supposed to be for each household and
not for some folks whole relations to come, by car, and stuff their trash into Mom and Dad's can.
Compliance officer, please.



